
Hammocks Happenings 
The Hammocks:  The Nicest Community on the Sun Coast 

 
Below please find a number of ‘Items of Interest’ regarding River Wilderness and 
the Hammocks.  
 
Upcoming Meetings 

 Hammock’s Annual Member’s Meeting:  Tuesday, November 25th, at 6:00 
PM in the RWGCC dining room. 
At this meeting there will be committee reports, officer reports and the 
introduction of the newly elected board members in addition to an 
opportunity for you to ask questions.  Also, a representative from Valley 
Crest, our landscape service provider, will be on hand to discuss fall 
schedules and to answer any questions you might have regarding lawn 
and shrub maintenance. 

 Master HOA January board meeting: Tuesday, January 20th, at 2:00 PM 
in the RWGCC Private Function Room. 

 Please note that the Hammocks HOA and the RW Master HOA do not 
plan on holding board meetings in December.  If a situation should present 
itself that would require a meeting before January an announcement along 
with details will be posted.   Always check the Hammocks pool bulletin 
board for the ‘official’ posting of Hammocks board meetings. 

 
Critter (of all shapes and sizes) Alert 
It’s very convenient to leave a garage door open during the day to facilitate quick 
and easy exits and returns.  While we are very fortunate insofar as we do not 
have a lot of problems with garage items ‘walking off’, a shovel or a bicycle can 
disappear in an instant if the right (or wrong) person eyes something in your 
garage.  And even if you are not concerned about two legged intruders those 
visitors with four legs or no legs at all can find their way into your storage areas 
and, eventually, into your home.   Just a word to the wise: The responsibility for 
protecting your property starts with you. 
 
Holiday Garbage Schedules 
This year Thanksgiving, Christmas and New Years Day all fall on a Thursday.  
So, that means that only one weekly garbage collection will be affected.  Friday’s 
regular collection will happen on the Saturday following Thanksgiving, Christmas 
and New Years.  Practice this coming week and if you get it right you should be 
set for rest of the holidays in 2014. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving 
The Hammocks board would like to say ‘welcome back’ to all the snowbirds and 
would also like to wish everyone in the community a Happy Thanksgiving.  Travel 
safely. 
  

See it   /   Hear it   /   Report it 


